
 
 

Celebrating Safer Internet Day : Tuesday 9th  February 2021 
This year in the UK, Safer Internet Day explores reliability online. The campaign focuses on 
knowing what to trust online and supporting young people to question, challenge and change the 
online world. The internet has an amazing range of information and opportunities online, and can 
help us see the world from different points of view. But how do we separate fact from fiction, the 
genuine from the misleading? How do we decide what to believe online, and what’s the impact of 
dealing with fake content and experiences online? Join us this Safer Internet Day in helping to 
create an internet we can trust. 

 

 

How we are celebrating Safer Internet 

Day with the children and parents 

through home learning: 

We have planned some activities for all the  

classes from Nursery to Year 6.  

The activities for each class will be posted to class 

Padlets on 9th February. 

Activities for Nursery to Year 3 are mainly based on 

the story ‘Digiduck Detective’. https://www.childnet.com/

resources/digiduck-stories/detective-digiduck  

Activities for Year 4 to Year 6 are based on  

Safer Internet Day films for 7-11 year olds ,     

saferinternet.org.uk/films  and Purple Mash activities.  

                   

Dear parents and carers , 

We would be delighted if you could join 

us in celebrating the day by continuing 

the conversation at home. To help you 

with this, you may be interested in 

downloading the free Safer Internet 

Day Education Pack for Parents and 

Carers which is available at:  

saferinternet.org.uk/sid-parents. 

There is also a quiz and films which you 

can see at home with your child.  

 

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Chaudhuri 

Top tips for parents / carers 

1. Parents' ultimate guide to parental controls 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide

-to-parental-controls  

 
2.    Guide to monitoring apps    

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/monitoring-apps-

parents-guide/  
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Why do we use Purple Mash at 

 Raddlebarn Primary School? 

 

At Raddlebarn we use Purple Mash, which is an award-
winning website for early years and primary school 
children. It enables children to explore and enhance their 
Computing knowledge in a safe, fun and creative way.   

It has been a very useful tool to establish a meaningful, 
productive cross-curricular link between the teaching of 
Computing and other subjects.   

As Purple Mash is online, children can continue their 
learning anywhere and anytime. Each user receives an 
individual login and password to save and retrieve their 
work.   

Also, children can share their creative work and expertise 
to the wider audience in school and with members of their 
family.  

Taught with Purple Mash throughout the year, online 
safety is a key part of the curriculum in each year group in 
our school. 

We have been very successful using Purple Mash, not 
only for teaching Computing, but also for remote online 
learning.   

Tips for parents/carers  

You can access to any of  these documents through your child’s login: 


